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Dear Element5 Team: 

On behalf of the Forest Stewardship Council, please accept our sincere congratulations 

for earning a 2022 FSC Leadership Award. As Ontario’s first cross-laminated timber 

manufacturing plant, Element5 is creating low-carbon building materials for the 21st 

century. With so much interest in mass timber, Element5 is offering a valuable service 

into a rapidly growing market. At the same time, you are reminding people that sourcing 

wood from responsibly managed forests is the key to climate-smart mass timber. 

The FSC Leadership Awards celebrate forest owners, builders, architects, retailers, 

paper mills, manufacturers, environmental organizations and many others who 

contribute to the movement toward responsible sourcing and forest management. 

Award winners like Element5 give us hope in the face of big challenges like climate 

change by showing that it’s possible to promote resilient forests even as we use forest 

products every day. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication. We sincerely appreciate the work you do. 

Best wishes, 

Derik Frederiksen 

President, FSC US 
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